
 
 

 
December 31, 2024  
 
The Manager,                  The Manager, 
Listing Department     Listing Department 
BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,    Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, 
Dalal Street,      G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 001      Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: 500413      Scrip Code: THOMASCOOK 
Fax No.: 2272 2037/39/41/61    Fax No.: 2659 8237/38 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
Subj.: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that there has been an incident involving cyber attack on our IT 
infrastructure.  
 
Immediately upon becoming aware of the incident, we have taken the necessary steps to investigate and respond to the 
incident, including shutting down affected systems. We are working with leading cyber security experts to support our 
investigation and identify the extent of the issue and take remedial action as necessary. 
 
This is for your information and records.  
 
Thank you.  
   
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Thomas Cook (India) Limited 
 
 
 
Amit J. Parekh 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer  
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